
Dear NABBA supporters,

Greetings!
Band Registration is complete for NABBA 2022 and we are pleased to announce 30
bands will participate! This means we are expecting over 1100 participants! Do not
miss your opportunity to be in direct contact with brass and percussion enthusiasts.

To complete your Partner registration please go to https://nabba.org/partners/ and follow the
prompts at 2022 Partner Registration.

For the first time in NABBA history, the championships will be held in the Southeast region in
the famous “Rocket City” at the Von Braun Center in Huntsville, Alabama. After making the
difficult decision to cancel the contest two years in a row due to the pandemic, 2022 brings
the long-anticipated return of the largest brass event in North America.

The dates for the 2022 Championships are April 29-30, 2022. Mark your calendar for the next
two NABBA Championships to be held in Huntsville, April 21-22, 2023 and April 5-6, 2024.

NOW IS THE TIME TO REGISTER!
Again this year, all Partner registration will be handled online at https://nabba.org/partners/
Every group that will be a vendor must Register by March 15,2022 This includes in-kind
sponsors, nonprofits and those only buying an advert in the program.

Registration will close March 15,2022. Payments may be made directly on our website, or
they may be invoiced directly to your preferred contact.

There are three useful documents found at https://nabba.org/partners/
​ - 2022 NABBA Partner information
​ - 2022 NABBA Partner Participation Levels
​ - Von Braun Center map
​

You will find value in becoming a NABBA Partner as you will receive advertisements in our
paper and digital programs and presence on the home page of www.nabba.org

Again, Thank you for your support.
If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me.

Alex Schnautz
NABBA Partner Coordinator
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aschnautz@nabba.org
812-774-1250

mailto:aschnautz@nabba.org

